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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act says that more data needs to be included on a some documents. The Act lets a
county clerk not accept a document that may be fraudulent. (Flesch Readability Score: 74.0).

Requires more information to be included on a certificate of a notarial act and certain other
documents.

Authorizes a county clerk to refuse to accept a document that has any characteristic suggesting it
may be fraudulent.
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